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I strongly advocate for adopting year-round standard time. My family, residing near 

the Arizona-Nevada border, has not experienced the issues opponents fear. While 

some support year-round daylight saving time, as seen in Oregon's voter approval, 

we await congressional action for the change to take effect. The prolonged process 

raises concerns about the continued inconvenience of clock changes while awaiting 

federal decisions. 


